

COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA

Department of Health Professions

Board of Nursing

Mindy K. Durrett, R.N., M.S.N. Bracidio Disputo of the Spart

6606 West Broad Street, Fourth Floor Richmond, Virginia 23230-1717 (604) 682-9809 Nurse Alde Begister (604) 682-7310

TDD (804) 662-

Nurse Aide Registry (804) 662-7310 FAX (804) 662-6943

October 26, 1998

Cynthia Bell-Clyde, LPN 47 Virginia Street Lawrenceville, VA 23868

Dear Ms. Bell-Clyde:

Thank you for meeting with the Special Conference Committee of the Virginia Board of Nursing on October 20, 1998. The Committee is of the opinion that the evidence presented was not sufficient to warrant disciplinary action by the Board of Nursing. Therefore, no action will be taken against your license to practice practical nursing in the Commonwealth of Virginia.

The Board of Nursing expects that you will maintain a course of conduct in your capacity as a practical nurse commensurate with the requirements of Title 54.1, Chapter 30 of the Code of Virginia (1950), as amended, and the Regulations of the Board of Nursing.

Sincerely,

M. Teresa Mullin, R.N., L.P.C. Assistant Executive Director

MTM/mls

cc: James Banning, Director, Administrative Proceedings Division Leith D. Ellis, Senior Investigator (98-00506)